
 

 

 

 

 

Parent and Toddler Group 
 

We are a small but very friendly parent and toddler group. We meet every Thursday 

morning from 10.30-12.00, during term time at Waldringfield Primary School. 

We welcome children from birth to school entry and we offer a wide variety of toys. 

Children enjoy our craft activities where they can demonstrate their creativity. We 

try to go on a few outings each year, previous trips have included Ipswich Museum 

and a farm. 

A snack and a drink is provided for both children and adults. We always conclude 

with singing and the children really love this.  

 

We are currently looking for a new chairperson (Vicky Marsh is doing this role 

temporarily) so if anyone is interested please get in touch. 

 

Vicky Marsh 736324 


